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Memorandum 
 

To:  Sheriff Jones, Chief Fisher and Chief Myers  

From: Mike Painter, Director of Professional Services 

Re:  Accred Comm/Professional Services Committee meeting agenda  

Date: November 16, 2021 – 10:30 AM to 12:00 PM 

  Cascade Locks Ballroom | Skamania Lodge 

Accreditation Commission  

 

 Call to order 1030 

 Review of Accreditation cases  

 Re-Accrediting Agencies 

o Bainbridge PD 

o Chehalis PD 

o Hoquiam PD 

o Kent Jail 

o Medina PD 

o Mercer Island PD 

o University of Washington PD 

 New Accrediting Agencies 

o Centralia PD 

o Clyde Hill PD 

o Port Orchard PD 

o Tukwila PD 

Professional Services Committee 

 New Accreditation Standards 

 Power DMS Exclusive Mandatory agreement 

 Jail certification/committee update (McGrath) 

 Upcoming training  
 


